2017 State Coordinator Winter Report
Local Reading Chapters/Councils Elections should be taking place soon.  The results of the  2016 – 2017 Local Chapter/Council Officers elections will be reported in May.  More will be forthcoming on the Officers’ Form to complete for LRA.

LRA President, Rita Mulina, submitted the Award of Excellence application and Advocacy Committee Chairperson, Gerri Settoon, sent in the Advocacy Award application to the ILA in December. Kudos to North Reading Council, Calcasieu, and Washington Reading Councils for applying to ILA for Honor Council status. Let us know if your chapter also  submited an Honor Council application this year.
If your council is interested in doing a Read and Feed program at a local Title 1 school this year as a literacy project, do contact Aretha Williams, arethawilliams@bellsouth.net, for more information on getting started!  This is a worthwhile Literacy Project for your Council.
Don’t forget to nominate someone in your council, another council, or the LRA for an Award.  A list of awards are sponsored by the Louisiana Reading Association. Members of the LRA Board of Directors or the LRA Leadership Team (state committee chairs and local council presidents) can nominate. Nominations must be received by the Chairperson of this committee by April 1.  Go to the www.lareading.org website and check under Awards and Grants for the Awards and Citations information.  The nomination should be sent to the Chairperson,   Karen Ashworth.  Her e-mail address, karen.ashworth@cpsb.org,  is in the application information.   Check out the guidelines for Teacher of the Year, Principal of the Year, etc. Recognizing outstanding members will help recruit new members and help retain the seasoned members! 

We're looking forward to seeing you at the next LRA Leadership Meeting, April 8th, at the Paragon Casino Hotel in Marksville!  
Submitted by:

Gerri Settoon,

LRA State Coordinator
